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4-H  has an opportunity to 
raise funds for Campbell 

County and statewide 4-H programs 
again this year, through the Kentucky 
Ag Tag Donation program.  

“Kentucky 4-H has again been given a 
tremendous opportunity by 
Commissioner Quarles to raise 
significant funds to support 4-H,” said 
Melissa G. Miller, Executive Director of 
the Kentucky 4-H Foundation. “This 
funding creates life-changing 
opportunities for local 4-H’ers and 
cultivates future leaders – instilling 
leadership skills, citizenship, and life 
skills in a learn-by-doing atmosphere.”   

Since 2012, Kentucky Farmers have the 
option to make a $10.00 voluntary 
donation when they purchase or renew 
their license plate. Commissioner of 
Agriculture, Ryan Quarles, will again 
equally divide the amount raised 
among 4-H, FFA and Kentucky Proud.  

With more than 184,000 farm plates 
bought or renewed each year in 
Kentucky, the Commissioner’s action 
can generate significant funds to 
support these three outstanding 
programs.  

In 2021, Kentucky 4-H received 
$243,875.89, from the Ag Tag 
Donations. These funds are split 
between the county where the funds 
originated and the Kentucky 4-H 
Foundation for state level programs. 
That means half of the Ag Tag donation 
stay in Campbell County funding 
programs and activities that teach 

children and teens about leadership, 
citizenship, science and technology, 
communications, public speaking, 
agriculture, and more.  

Over 290,000 youth are involved in 
Kentucky’s 4-H program. Kentucky 
ranks in top 10 in several 4-H 
enrollment categories nationwide. All 
120 counties in Kentucky have 4-H 
programs and all counties will receive a 

portion of the support from the Ag Tag 
Donation program.  

In 2021 a total of $3850.00 was 
donated in Campbell County and this 
amount was split between 4-H, FFA 
and KY Proud Programs.  If every 
Campbell Countain renewing an Ag Tag 
were to make the voluntary $10 
donation, over $8555.00 could be 
raised. 

For more information about Campbell 
County 4-H, visit our Facebook page or 
visit our Campbell County Cooperative 
Extension Service website 
www.campbell.ca.uky.edu 

RENEWING FARM TAGS BENEFITS 4-H 
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The 4-H/FFA Market Beef Projects have 
started for 2022. Good luck everyone!  

Have FUN and LEARN lots.  

4-H/FFA Livestock Club 
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2022 Kentucky 4-H Volunteer Forum. “Dream It, Believe It, Achieve It.” 
Campbell County was well represented with 40 delegates. Special 
congratulations to our award winners! 
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4-H Cloverbuds had a great meeting with the help 
of Campbell County Homemakers making cards 
for the military. Thank you Campbell County 
Homemakers for providing cards for the youth to 
decorate and sending them to spread kindness. 



 

March 2022 — Page 11 



 

Page 12  — March 2022 



 

March 2022 — Page 13 



 

Page 14  — March 2022 

4-H Nature Club had fun 
making nesting wreaths at 
our meeting. 

Each wreath was made 
from items that birds have 
used to make their nest. 
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4-H Club RepoRts 

Grants Lick Elementary 
On February 24, Mr. Himebaughs 4th Grade Blues held their 
monthly meeting at Grants Lick Elementary. After our club 
president, Lily called the meeting to order, we said the 
Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Memphis and Nash 
helped lead the pledges. There were 19 members present at 
the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting was Tips for 
a good speech. One thing we learned during this months 
meeting was we learned that some words are easily 
misread. 
Submitted by Logan 

On February 24, Mrs. Rust’s Reading Wildcats held their 
monthly meeting at Grants Lick Elementary. After our club 
president, Bailee called the meeting to order, we said the 
Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Carter and 
Annabelle helped lead the pledges. There were 19 
members present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s 
meeting was Tips for a good speech. One thing we learned 
during this months meeting was how to give a good speech. 
Submitted by Natalie 

On February 24, Mr. Wirths 4-H UK Class held their monthly 
meeting at Grants Lick Elementary. After our club president, 
Leah called the meeting to order, we said the Pledge of 
Allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Jillian and Cadence helped 
lead the pledges. There were 17 members present at the 
meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting was Speeches. 
One thing we learned during this months meeting was we 
learned tips for giving a great speech. 
Submitted by Savanah 

Crossroads Elementary 
On February 22, 4-H Corgis held their monthly meeting at 
Crossroads Elementary. There were 14 members present at 
the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting was 
speeches. One thing we learned during this months meeting 
was how to deliver a great speech. 
Submitted by Isabella 

On February 22, Ms. Arthurs 4-H 4th Grade Elephants held 
their monthly meeting at Crossroads Elementary. There 
were 14 members present at the meeting. The topic for this 
month’s meeting was speeches. One thing we learned 
during this months meeting was how to deliver a great 
speech. 
Submitted by Bentley 

On February 22, Ms. Leffingwell 4-H Cats held their monthly 

meeting at Crossroads Elementary. There were 19 members 
present at the meeting. The topic for this month’s meeting 
was public speaking. One thing we learned during this 
months meeting how to write a speech. 
Submitted by Zoey 

St. Thomas Elementary 
The meeting of the 4-H Tomcats was called to order on 
January 4th by president Ben at St. Thomas. After our 
monthly meeting was called to order, we said the pledge of 
allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Jaxson and Brayden led the 
pledges. The topic of our lesson was snap circuits and we 
learned how electric flows. 
Submitted by Leo 

The meeting of the 4-H Tomcats was called to order on 
February 15th by president Ben at St. Thomas. After our 
monthly meeting was called to order, we said the pledge of 
allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Mason and Will led the 
pledges. The topic of our lesson was the Lorax. We learned 
how to protect the environment. 
Submitted by Leo 

Lincoln Elementary 
The meeting of the Green Devil 4-H Club was called to 
order on February 16th by president Gatlin at Lincoln 
Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to order, 
we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Collin 
and Eric led the pledges. The topic of our lesson was snap 
circuits and we learned how to use circuit boards. 
Submitted by Gatlin 

The meeting of the Lincoln Elementary 4D 4-H Club was 
called to order on February 16th by president Papi at 
Lincoln Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called 
to order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H 
pledge. Haylei and Lorenzo led the pledges. The topic of our 
lesson was snap circuits and we learned about snap circuits 
and the different kinds. 
Submitted by Peyton 

The meeting of the Green Devils was called to order on 
February 16th by president Harli at Lincoln Elementary. 
After our monthly meeting was called to order, we said the 
pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Carlyn and Carson 
led the pledges. The topic of our lesson was snap circuits 
and we learned that if you turn onyour light, it is an open 
circuit and if it is off it is closed. 
Submitted by Josslyn 
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The meeting of the Green Devils was called to order on 
February 23rd by president Gatlin at Lincoln Elementary. 
After our monthly meeting was called to order, we said the 
pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. Leiyah and 
Brandon led the pledges. The topic of our lesson was the 
Lorax and we learned about the environment and life 
forms, pollution, point source pollution and non-point 
source pollution. 
Submitted by Gyanna 

The meeting of the Lincoln Elementary 4D 4-H Club was 
called to order on February 23rd by president Papi at 
Lincoln Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called 
to order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H 
pledge. Meadow and Brooklyn led the pledges. The topic 
of our lesson was the Lorax and we learned about 
pollution and non point pollution. 
Submitted by Peyton 

The meeting of the Green Devils was called to order on 
February 23rd by president Gracelyn at Lincoln 
Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to 
order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 
Dima and Leah led the pledges. The topic of our lesson 
was the Lorax, and we learned about how we need to stop 
pollution because it is bad and it needs to stop. 
Submitted by Josslyn 

Campbell Ridge Elementary 
The meeting of the Lee’s Lucky Bees was called to order 
on February 22nd by president Dustin at Campbell Ridge 
Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to 
order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 
Addi and Andrew led the pledges. The topic of our lesson 
was the Lorax. We learned about how the Once-ler 
destroyed the trees just so he could make money and 
clothes. 
Submitted by Alexis 

The meeting of the Camp Clover 4-H Club was called to 
order on February 22nd by president Sophia at Campbell 
Ridge Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to 
order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 
Tenly and Gavin led the pledges. The topic of our lesson 
was the Lorax. We learned about the kind of life forms, we 
learned about point source pollution and non-point source 
pollution. 
Submitted by Darcy 

The meeting of the Mr. Chuckies 4-H Club was called to 
order on February 22nd by president Branson at Campbell 
Ridge Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to 
order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 
Rebekah and Lucas led the pledges. The topic of our 
lesson was the Lorax. We learned about point source 
pollution and non-point source pollution. 
Submitted by Brayden 

The meeting of the 4-H Coffee Clovers Club was called to 
order on February 22nd by president Rielynn at Campbell 
Ridge Elementary. After our monthly meeting was called to 
order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 4-H pledge. 
Emma and Reese led the pledges. The topic of our lesson 
was the Lorax. We learned about the environment. 
Submitted by Jolene 
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